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St. Rose of Lima’s Kindergarten
Instructions for Completing the 2021-2022 K1 Application Form

. The School accepts children born between 1 September 2017 to 31 December
2018.

. Before you begin the application, please read carefully the "Information on
Admission to K1 Classes in the 2021-22 School Year” and “Instructions for
Completing the 2021-2022 K1 Application Form”

. Only one Application Form per child.

. On applying, parents should also upload the following documents to our
school’s website. If this is not completed, the application form will be invalid.
+ Applicant's Recent Photo (Showing frontal face)
+ Applicant's Birth Certificate
+ Applicant’s Proof of Hong Kong Residency (Applicable only to children
born abroad)
+ Applicant’s Baptism Certificate (Applicable only to Catholic children)

. Affer this, parents will receive a "St. Rose of Lima's Kindergarten Admission
Notification" through email. Please kindly check also the SPAM section.

. All the information given must be complete and correct. If any information is
found to be untrue or incomplete, the application will not be accepted.

. Personal data in the application form is provided for processing application
for kindergarten admission. After completion of the application procedure, all
information provided will be disposed of. In accordance with the Personal
Data (Privacy) Ordinance, applicants have the right to access, correct and
update their own personal data. Please contact the kindergarten for any
enquiries.



